
KEEP CALM  
AND  

TAKE A BREAK FROM BECTON 

The administration at Henry P. Becton Regional High School is thankful for all 
the hard work you have put in to your studies and teaching and would like to 
reduce some of your stress for the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday weekend. 

We are asking all students, teachers and staff members to “Take a Break from 
Becton.”  In an initiative that was originally started by some of our local high 

schools in Bergen County, we are asking all faculty, staff, and students to take a 
mental, physical, and emotional break from Becton and just rest, relax, and 

unwind during the Thanksgiving holiday weekend.  

Thank you for all your hard work this school year! 

-BRHS Administration 

What does this mean for... 

TIME spent with family is worth every SECOND 


